SM South High School Basketball Camp 2020

Incoming Freshmen Parents,

We are excited to have your son be part of the SM South
basketball program next year. With that being said, we highly
encourage your son to attend our high school camp on Tuesday
June 9" — Friday June 12™. The camp runs from 2:00-5:00pm
on those four days. If your son is going to try out next year,
this camp is the most important week for incoming freshmen.
We will talk about our defensive strategies and concepts, we
will put in our offense, and your son will also get to see what
high school basketball entails.

We don’t ask a lot from our freshmen during the summer,
but we do ask them to make sure they attend our camp
June 9"-12". We look forward to seeing your son in June.
Thank you!

Please contact Coach McFall for all camp info. Due to
COVID-19, if we are postponed in June, we will hopefully
move the camp to July!!!

Sincerely,

Coach Brett McFall
Brettmcfalll4@hotmail.com




